
From: Chrystal Truett <TRUETTC@scdhhs.gov>
To: Watson, Daledwatson@aging.sc.gov

Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 
CC: Ernestine StaleyStaley@scdhhs.gov

Ronica TolliverMCCRAYR@scdhhs.gov 
Date: 7/7/2016 11:07:56 AM

Subject: FW: Important Information Regarding your Contract (LGOA) with SCDHHS 
Attachments: Certification for Contracts, Grants, Loans.pdf

Drug Free Workplace Act.pdf 
Certification Regarding Debarment.pdf 
LGOA1725.pdf

Dear Mr. Watson/Mr. Kester:

Attached is the July 1, 2016 -  June 30, 2019 Medicaid contract between the South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging (A20191725A) for the purchase and provision of 
designing, implementing and maintaining as web-based Long Term Care Bed Registry. Please have the appropriate 
person review and sign the contract and complete attached forms as outlined in the attached instructions.

The following forms are attached:
Certification for Contracts, Grants, Loans, and Cooperative Agreements Relating to Restrictions on Lobbying Form 
Drug Free Workplace Act Form
Certification Regarding Debarment, Suspension, Ineligibility and Voluntary Exclusion Form

The Contract and forms must be completed, signed and returned before the Contract can be finalized. Failure to 
return Contract signature page with appropriate signatures, and all required forms mentioned herein, by July 21, 
2016 may result in the withholding of payment by the SCDHHS pending receipt of these documents.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Chrystal Truett
Procurement Specialist II
TRUETTC@scdhhs.gov
803.898.2638 
1801 Main Street 
Columbia, SC - 29201
www.scdhhs.gov

Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.
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This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


